
Plenary Sessions of
Confederation of Cuban Workers
Calls for 21st National Labor
Congress

Havana, January 29 (RHC)-- The plenary meeting of the National Council of the Confederation of Cuban
Workers (CTC), concluded over the weekend with a call to hold the 21st national labor congress, set for
January 2019.

Debates at the plenary meeting included key aspects of the country's socio-economic situation, including
the sugar harvest, tourism and the ongoing process to update the country's economic model.
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